
10/11/23 

Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is 97% 

Our attendance for the last 4 weeks is 97.7% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

PE club runs every Wednes-
day 3-.15-4pm 

Singing Club runs every 
Monday 3.15-4pm 

PE lessons are on Tuesdays 
and Wednesdays– please 
wear PE kit to school. 

Forest school is on alter-
nate Fridays. 

10.11.23 

Remembrance Day 

13.11.23 

Anti-Bullying Week 

17.11.23 

Children in Need Please 
send in any spare change 

Forest School 

23.11.23 

Open evening for anyone 
interested in sending their 
child to Greenhaugh 5-6pm 

28.11.23 

Fragile Earth workshop in 
school 

6.12.23 

Class 1 trip to Beamish 

8.12.23 

Santa Dash 

14.12.23 

Christmas Play (after 
school) Time tbc 

19.12.23 

Whole school trip to North-
ern Stage (Cinderella) and 
Hancock Museum 

22.12.23 

End of term 

 

 

 

 

What has been happening in school this month? 
Mrs Ewen says, “In class 1 we are reading 
Pumpkin Soup by Helen Cooper in our 
English lessons, so of course we had to 
have a go at making our own! The children 
worked together to follow the recipe, tak-
ing note of the ingredients and equipment 
we needed. We also looked at the num-
bered steps and how this made sure we 
followed the instructions in the right order. 
It was a great team effort and the result 
was delicious. Even Phillipa, our cook, has 
asked for the recipe!” 
 

Mrs Johnston says. “Class 2 
have started work on our 
Christmas play!  We know you 
love coming to watch us per-
form, so we’re getting a head-
start… this week we have 
learned a song and have read 
through the script. We also de-
cided what roles we’d like. In 
our Maths lessons, we’ve made 
great progress- we love learn-
ing together and feel very proud 
of ourselves when we master new strategies! We’ve been doing 
a lot of exchanging in our Addition & Subtraction unit of work! 
Great work, Class 2!” 

 
  

 

 

Harvest Donations 
Thank you so much for all of your Har-
vest Donations for West Northumber-
land Foodbank, in Hexham.  After we 
dropped them off we got a message 
from them asking  us to pass on  their 
appreciation.  The donations will make 
a real difference to people.  

Parent Survey 
A link for a parent survey has been sent out this week on Dojo. 

Your responses are really important to us, so please complete it 
if you can. 


